
 

 

 

 

 

 

For the 2014-15 school year, Georgia will begin rolling out new assessments aligned to the 

CCGPS.  The new assessment will be used to gauge how well students are mastering the 

standards and, ultimately, how ready students are to succeed in college and careers. The 

Georgia Milestones replaces the CRCT, EOCT and Writing Assessment for grades 3-8 and 

High School.  

                             NOW IS THE TIME TO TAKE ACTION:                                                                                        

Learn about the new assessments and gain understanding of how 

to support your children to maximize their assessment scores. 
 

PLEASE JOIN US!                                                                                                 

"District-Wide Georgia Milestones Workshop" 

Saturday,  September 20, 2014      1:00 P.M.  -  4:00 P.M.                         

AIC Auditorium 

1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd,                                                         

Stone Mountain, GA 30083   

For additional information, please call: (678) 676-0381 

LET’s GET READY FOR MORE RIGOR!!! 

 

Interactive Workshop 


